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Dear Parent/Carer 

   Monday 31st March 2025 
Pedestrian Training 

Dear Parent or Carer 

 
We have arranged for your child’s class to take part in a Pedestrian Training scheme. The 

scheme is delivered by Telford & Wrekin Council’s Active Travel & Road Safety Education 
team. Children that participate in this training will learn essential road safety skills that will 

help them become safer pedestrians, including pavement behaviour, the Green Cross Code and 

safer places to cross. 
 

Training is delivered by an experienced instructor who has been Enhanced DBS checked. The 
activities are risk assessed and children will be fully supervised at all times. Following 

classroom based learning the class will be split into smaller groups and each group will 

receive a practical training session on the pavements around your school. A member of 
school staff will also accompany the training. 

 

The training that we provide does not mean that your child is safe to cross the road 
unaccompanied. It aims to give children an awareness of the things that they need to 

consider as pedestrians and gives them basic skills that they can practice and improve on 
with your help. 

 

For your child to take part in this activity you must complete the consent slip at the bottom 
of this letter or on the form on the following link https://forms.office.com/e/Sqmhesdd6T and 

QR code below. Without this consent, your child will be UNABLE to take part in the training. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SMART STEPS - A Pedestrian Training scheme by Telford & Wrekin Council 
 

Childs Name: ______________________________________   Class: ____________________________________ 

 
I agree to allow my child to take part in Pedestrian Training which will include crossing 

roads near to the school 
 

Print Name ________________________________________  

 
Signed____________________________________________  

 
Date_____________________________________________ 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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